
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

In accordance with Education Law, Section 807-a 5 (b) and (c), notice is hereby given 
that the annual inspection for 2020-2021 of the South Jefferson Central School District 
for fire hazards which might endanger the lives of students, teachers, employees 
therein, has been completed and the report thereof is available at the office of David 
Hatchell, Director for Facilities, at 11060 US Route 11, Adams, NY, 315-232-4519, for the 
inspection by all interested persons.  


